Letter from the Bulletinv Tditor

Dear Reader,

Welcome to the June 2013 issue of the Bulletin
of the EATCS, which will be my last issue as the
Editor-in-chief. Kazuo Iwama will take over from
me from issue 111. I wish him the best of luck in
this challenging task.

I have been in charge of the Bulletin for five full
years, editing 15 issues. I believe that in this
period the Bulletin did a step forward achieving
open-access publication. I still can see many
opportunities for using the newest technologies
ahead for the Bulletin, which I am sure Kazuo will
help EATCS to achieve.

I wish to thank the EATCS for giving me this great
opportunity, and specifically Georgio Ausiello, who
entrusted me with this task. Beyond any other
considerations, this has been an enriching task for
me.

Last but not least, the credit must go to my column
Editors and the bulletin contributors, for the work
we accomplished and for the support they gave me
during these years. Thanks to you all!

I leave now you to explore this volume no 110 of
the Bulletin of the EATCS, containing the usual
mixture of news and original contributions.

Mawiov Sernay, Bawcelona
June 2013



